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SNT Satellite Update 
InSAR Subsidence 

March 8, 2024 
 

 
Lonquist comment: 
 
Regarding the SNT satellite, we were notified by TREA that the March 8th orbit did not have a 
Sulphur acquisition scheduled, and no image was captured. The following acquisition on March 
20th does appear to be scheduled. Below is the notification that was received from TREA on 
3/6/2024: 
 
I'm emailing to provide you an update for the upcoming Sentinel-1A image acquisitions and 
InSAR data over Sulphur Mine. In our most recent check of ESA's acquisition plan for the 04 
March - 24 March period, the March 8th image over Sulphur Mines is not included (impacting 
the 2024-03-10 InSAR data update). However, at this time, the March 20th image does appear to 
be in the planned acquisitions. 
 


